
 

MCG message 
 
To:   All Blue Cross Complete providers 
 
Date:  April 15, 2025 
 
Subject: Providers encouraged to participate in the MATEC 2025 Perinatal Update 

Webinar series 
 
Blue Cross Complete would like to inform health care providers of an important educational 
opportunity from the Midwest AIDS Education and Training Center. The 2025 Perinatal 
Update Webinar series will be held in May. It will offer vital updates and best practices 
related to perinatal health. Each session will feature an interactive, case-based discussion 
led by Michigan-based subject matter experts.  
 
The series will include:  
 

• Perinatal Hepatitis B and C and Review of Infant Feeding Guidelines for Persons with 

HIV: Monday, May 12, 2025, 8-9 a.m.  

This session will address prevention, screening, and management of perinatal hepatitis 

B and C, as well as give a review of infant feeding guidelines for persons with 

HIV. Providers can register at links-1.govdelivery.com.  

 

• Congenital Syphilis in Michigan: Tuesday, May 20, 2025, 8-9 a.m. This session will 

feature a case-based discussion on prevention and management of congenital syphilis. 

Providers can register at links-1.govdelivery.com. 

 

• Perinatal HIV Update: Tuesday, May 27, 2025, 8-9 a.m. 

This session will feature a case-based discussion of updates in perinatal HIV care and 

prevention. Providers can register at links-1.govdelivery.com.  

For more information, email the Michigan Department of Health and Human Services Harm 
Reduction and Viral Hepatitis Prevention Unit at MDHHS-Hepatitis@Michigan.gov/. If you 
have additional questions, contact your Blue Cross Complete provider account executive or 
Provider Inquiry at 1-888-312-5713. 
 

*Our website is mibluecrosscomplete.com. While website addresses for other organizations are provided for reference, Blue 
Cross Complete doesn’t control these sites and isn’t responsible for their content. 
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